Rosenberg Corey

From: Sara Jane C Taylor <sarajane@mchsi.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 8:44 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Dear Senators,

Do not pass HB 2004-A. This legislation is bad for business and will not help end homelessness. As a property owner, |
have had my property damaged by an irresponsible tenant that resulted in costly and time-consuming repairs.
Behaviors like this should not be protected by law. | am opposed to this legislation.

Thank you,
SJ Taylor



